MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
August 18, 2020
Via Skype

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, William Maher, Tim Newman, Tom Teper, Lynne Thomas
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

Joanne shared her screen with the group to show the spreadsheet of the Review of spaces, functions, and square footage requirements.  
· Joanne discussed the individual office space needs so Tom would be up to speed since he missed the last meeting.
· Joanne asked Bill if the square footage for the Reston room is sufficient.  Bill recommended 100 sq. ft.  Tom asked if the gift references a particular type of room.  Bill will check with the donors, but he doesn’t think that the request is highly specific.
· Bill asked for amendments to the spreadsheet regarding the archival reference collection space.  He will e-mail Joanne his changes tomorrow.
· Lynne requested that a percentage of the RBML reference collection be in the Reading Room.  She will work with some numbers and get back to Joanne.
· Tom suggested that the information that has been gathered thus far should be sufficient for the consultants for now.  Tim agreed.
· Tom stated that specialized technology needs need to be noted on the spreadsheet.  This would include instruction rooms, etc.  It would be best to have a general idea so there is plenty of power and data for these spaces.
· Lynne suggested that there be a designated space for remote instruction. She also suggested that the group add sound systems for presentation and classroom areas.  She also thought the group should consider self-scanner capabilities.
· Joanne added Tom and Lynne’s suggestions to the spreadsheet.
· Bill suggested that the Unit will need a photocopier, even if it is not located in a public space.  He commented that this may or may not be necessary by the time the construction is completed.
· Lynne suggested that a printer will be necessary for call slips, Aeon, etc.
· The group discussed the renderings that were submitted by JLK.  Some negative comments include lack of color, choice of flooring does not help with sound absorption, plants, and the shade hanging from the ceiling.  One positive comment is the wood ceiling.  Tom requested that he receive feedback by this Thursday, August 20th.  Joanne will send the renderings to the division and request that feedback be sent to Tom directly.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.
